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Ladies came 
to Bangolo 
from many 
regions of 
Ivory Coast to 
attend our 
"First" National 
Ladies 
Conference.  It 
was so exciting for ladies to meet  friends in the 
faith from distant places.   
   The packed conference hall echoed sounds of 
energetic singing.  LaNelle captured their 
attention as she taught "Secrets of The Secret 
Place", a theme on the necessity of 
sharing private time with God on a daily 
basis.  She also taught on the power we 
possess in a life devoted to prayer.  
Marching in beautiful African wraps, they 
expressed a colorful and impressive 
Grand Finale on the last day as they 
marched through the streets of Bangolo 

singing songs in their various native languages.  It was a great public witness 
of their faith in Christ. 
   We were also given opportunity to share about mission history and give testimonies on the local Radio Station.  We 
are excited to announce we have arranged for Pst. Guei to do a weekly program on Radio Bangolo.   
   The ladies returned home with a fresh zeal to exercise their authority in prayer, dedicate time with the Lord in 
personal daily devotions, and share the Gospel story with others in their community.  
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  Pst. Jim Fryer has 
finished teaching 
Session III to students 
enrolled in the GAP 
Bible Institute.  It was an 
intense two weeks with 

morning, afternoon, and evening classes for 
twenty-eight students representing eight language groups. Pst. Guei, GAP's National 
Coordinator, will teach two more courses over the period of the next three months 
allowing some of the students to qualify for their diploma.  Diplomas will be awarded 
during the National Convention in January.  These graduates will be the first group to 
complete our new standardized curriculum requirements.  Completion of the courses 
is no simple task for these men and women considering their life circumstances.  
Graduates will have the responsibility of passing on to others what they have learned 
as we continue forward with evangelization and church development. 
   Thank you Pst. Fryer for your investment in the lives of Ivorian Christian men and women.  A lasting difference is being 
made for them and for the Ivorian Mission as a whole.  We also wish to thank donors who have given books and financial 
aid to assist students who otherwise could not have attended the sessions.  Bible Training Schools for Nationals are vital 
in the development of quality foreign missions.  And, a school in their own country normally serves them best. 
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 Become an 
"Official Member" 

Jungle Riders Team 

   The "Jungle Riders" evangelistic teams 
will be blazing new trails during the 
months of Oct-Nov-Dec.  Riders are 

dividing up to form three teams, going 
into three different regions. Our ultimate 

goal is to share the Jesus Film among 
people of every language group.  

There are a total of 60 languages and 
hundreds of villages still have never 
heard a clear presentation of the 

GOSPEL.  Pastors and workers, currently 
being trained in the GAP BIBLE 

INSTITUTE, will each be assigned villages 
for follow-up ministry among these 

groups of new believers.  It is essential 
for the follow-up teams to have 

motorcycles for transport to effectively 
maintain ministry. Newly established 

works are situated miles apart.  At this 
point, GAP Missions is in need of 30 

motorcycles.   
   We have listed the initial villages to be 

reached by name in order for you to 
begin praying for the lost.  Additional 

names of villages will be added as our 
teams survey the areas of need.   
In the dark land of SORCERY and 

ANIMISTIC BELIEF, the GOSPEL shines 
brightly.  We have never shared the 

"Jesus Film" without seeing phenomenal 
results of people receiving Christ as 
Savior. We hope you will prayerfully 
consider supporting and joining the  

Jungle Riders Team.  

Two Solar Powered Backpack 
Projection Systems have been 

donated to "Jungle Riders" over the 
past several years and we have 

used them very effectively to take 
the Jesus Film into remote regions 
and city streets as well.  "Jungle 

Riders" need an additional system 
for the third team.  Please pray with 

us for God's provision concerning 
this need.  A SOLAR BACKPACK 

costs around $4,000. 

BIBLES NEEDED- In remote villages it is 
rare to find anyone with a Bible. We 

desire to place a Bible in the hands of 5 
new believers in each new ministry. A 

Bible can be purchased for $7. 

UNREACHED VILLAGES: Goba, BoPleu-Cavaly, Dropleu, Bapleu, Toulepleu, Tahapleu, 
Peuzigui, Blonleu, Yaba, Flapleu, Koaleu 5, Flandapleu, Gbonleu, Matongouine, Teapleu, 
Totrodou, Kordrou, Touanndrou Beoue, Nenady Kirou, Guinglo Ville, Facobly, Kiriao, 
Tieny Seably, Beoue, Soumaye, Soakpe, Guezon Soho, Tiessan, Tiedrou-Kolea, Guebly, 
Semien, Zouata, Tiebly, Kondrou, Koua, Kessably, Batiebly, Trodrou, Tobly, Tacourably, 
Pagnebly, Piebly 1, Piebly 2, Ouyably-Gnondrou, Siebly, Gbeibly, Pohoumbly, Onsea, 
Taobly, Douague, Makaibly, Nidrou, Trokpdrou, Piandrou, Diotrou, Bahou, Zeo, Guehouo, 
Glode Beoue, Diaplean, Gohouo Zagna, Gloplou, Guezon Zibiao, Bleniminhouin, Tahabli, 
Dahabli, Baibly, Dieouzon, Bledy Borho, Bediala, Zaibo, Yokoria, Nimousseria 1, 
Nimousseria 2, Bribouo, Korea, Bateguidia 1, Bateguidia, 2, Digbapia, Keibla, Bribouo, 
Sapia, Balouzon, Tazibouo Village, Tazibouo 1, Tazibouo 2, Lobia, Huberson, Soleil 1, 
Iboguhé, Tapèguia, Bolia, Louoboua Godoua, Nahio, Digban, Loukouahio, Gadouan, 
Boguedia, Issia, Diassa, Namané, Bolia, Brokoua, Babréguhé, Dagourahio, Bla, Saioua, 
Gadouan, Tahiraguehé, Zoukougbeu, Belle Ville, Zoukpangbeu, Grégbeu, Dahoumgbeu, 
Guessabo Zita, Gorodi, Détroya, Débo 1, Dédé Gbeu, Zebra, Bahoulifla, Déma, 
Gadouan, Bédiala, Vavoua 

   Listed above are the names of the first villages to be reached with the Jesus 
Film starting in October.  We will continue to add names until we have touched 
every corner of Ivory Coast.  This is one of the most exciting ventures for 
reaching souls the Lord has ever placed on our hearts.  African pastors are 
excited and we know our American supporters will be excited as well.  We fully 
believe this is God ordained or we would never attempt such a feat.  It is much 
bigger than our possibilities but nothing is too hard for the Lord.  Our Ivorian 
mission has been in the process of training nationals for various aspects of this 
task for several years.  They are now ready.  It's time for the Name of Jesus to 
be lifted high in Ivory Coast, West Africa.     

   Will you join the Jungle Riders Team?  We have the personnel but we cannot 
do this without financial assistance.  Many villages have heard the GOSPEL 
through the efforts of Jungle Riders but there are still so many people in Ivory 
Coast who have never heard and so many villages hidden away in the jungles 
needing to hear.  Great opportunities await us at this point in time to work in 
Ivory Coast and we do not know when this window of opportunity might come to 
an end.   

   You may not be able to go to Ivory Coast but you can certainly be a part of 
the Jungle Riders Team by donating to the cause.  Riders have no means of 
personal support.  They ride because of their desire for others to know the 
Savior they have come to love and know.  Your donations keep them riding the 
trails. Go online to: www.GAPmissionsAfrica.org or you may send a check to 
the GAP mailing address.  100% of all donations will go to support this program. 
Plus, if you donate, we will make you an OFFICIAL MEMBER of the TEAM by 
placing your name on the roster which will be displayed in the pavilion of the 
"Jungle Riders Team" headquarters in Mondoukou.  Sending a donation of 
$100 or more will qualify you for a beautiful embroidery "Jungle Riders" 
Motorcycle Patch at your request.  All you need to do is ask.  If you cannot 
donate, we ask you to make it a point to pray.  Pray for their safety, health, 
strength, provision, and effectiveness.  May God extend His grace and may 
many trust Christ as Savior.  Send us your email address and ask to be placed 
on the Jungle Riders Team Email list if you want current news and photos.   


